
 
                                          

   
 

Achieving Academic Success and Developing Good Character 

February 3, 2023 
 

	
February	6th	 	 RU	log	due	
February	10th		 Elementary	Grading	-	Early	Dismissal	8:30	–	11:30	for	PM/Full	day	–	(NO	AM)	
February	14th		 Caring	and	Sharing	Day	
February	16th	 Reading	University	Store	 	 	
February	20-24	 Term	3	Ends	-	Mid-Winter	Break	
February	27th	 Beginning	of	Term	4	
March	3rd	 	 Show	What	You	Know	Program		
March	8th,	15th,	16th	Draper	1’s	Annual	Mandatory	Re-enrollment	meetings    
March	17th	 	 Parent	Teacher	Conference	–	NO	SCHOOL	
March	20th	-24th		 Staff	Appreciation	week	
	
FEBRUARY BUILDER’S THEME: “USING MY WORDS TO ENCOURAGE OTHERS” 
             Our	kindergarten	students	are	learning	the	power	of	kind	and	encouraging	words.	“Kindness	means	you	are	
concerned	about	other	people.	Kind	people	think	about	another	person's	feelings	and	not	just	their	own,	they	help	
someone	who	are	in	need,	and	they	are	kind	even	when	others	choose	not	to	be.”	Our	students	know	that	
kindness	makes	the	world	a	better	place.	Encourage	words	sure	make	the	Early	Learning	Center	a	better	place!	
	
JANUARY’S BUILDER OF THE MONTH RECIPIENTS: 
“THINKING POSITIVE THOUGHTS ABOUT MYSELF AND OTHERS” 

Ms.	Saguilan’s	Class:	 NORA	CARDOSO	
Ms. Buell’s AM Class: HARVEY	COX		
Ms. Buell’s PM Class:  NATALIA	MATTHEW 	

    JANUARY’S  READING UNIVERSITY RECIPIENTS:  
Ms. Saguilan’s Class:	 ISABELA	RIVEROS	
Ms. Buell’s AM Class:		STETSON	PETELA	   
Ms. Buell’s PM Class: BRIDGER	CAMPBELL  
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DRAPER 1 ANNUAL MANDATORY RE-ENROLLMENT MEETING - CELEBRATION OF EXELLENCE  
            For	your	kindergarten	student	going	into	1st	grade,	Draper	1	is	conducting	their	annal	mandatory	re-enrollment	
meetings	on	the	following	dates.		Please	select	one	meeting	to	attend	over	at	the	Draper	1	campus.	

• Wednesday,	March	8th		 1:45	pm	
• Wednesday,	March	15th		 1:45	pm	
• Thursday,					March		16th		 8:30	am	
• Thursday,					March	16th		 6:30	pm	

	

“CARING AND SHARING GUIDELINES:  FEBRUARY 14TH 	
As	a	reminder,	we	do	not	hold	Valentine’s	Day	parties	or	celebrations.	We	DO,	however,	focus	on	caring	and	

sharing	all	during	the	month.	If	you	are	interested,	you	MAY	send	valentine	cards	on	Tuesday,	February	14th.	These	will	
be	exchanged	during	snack	time.	Please	follow	these	guidelines	if	you	decide	to	participate	in	this:	

• All	students	are	included	in	the	giving	–	cards	must	be	given	to	all	classmates	if	you	plan	to	bring	
cards.		At	APA	we	promote	a	no	sugar	zone	therefore	we	ask	that	you	do	not	send	candy	with	your	
valentines’	cards.		You	are	welcome	to	include	stickers,	pencils,	etc.	if	you	are	including	something	
with	your	card.	

• Please	have	your	student	write	“To:	My	Friend”	and	“From:	(Their	Name)”.	As	fun	as	they	are	to	
personalize,	they	take	too	long	to	pass	out.		

	
	
SHOW WHAT YOU KNOW PROGRAM: 
Our	next	Show	What	You	Know	Program	is	as	follows:	

	Ms.	Buell’s	Class		 Friday,	March	3rd														8:30	for	AM	and	12:00	for	PM	
	Ms.	Saguilan’s	Class	 Friday,	March	3rd		 8:30	am	
	
	

Kindergarten Corner:    
Student:   "Yesterday I saw a lost dog in my yard." 
Teacher:     "Really, what did you do?" 
Student:   "I told my mom I would scram it off." 
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